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PRESS RELEASE 

 

MILWAUKEE, WI – Today, Candidate for State Superintendent of Public Instruction Steve Krull 

issued the following statement: 

 

“On December 24, 2020, I had several COVID-19 symptoms and received a rapid test which came 

back positive. I informed individuals who were in close contact with me and am following the 

doctor’s recommendation to self-isolate at home. I encourage everyone to wear a mask, wash your 

hands, and practice physical distancing. If you start to display symptoms or believe you were 

exposed to the virus, please keep others safe by following recommendations and guidelines outlined 

by the CDC.” 
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